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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Spring is just around the corner and we are all looking forward to the lighter days.
Our amazing residents have been keeping busy, so please sit back, relax and enjoy
reading all about what we have been up to.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Krafty Shed

What a great afternoon spent at Krafty Shed with residents, staff and volunteers!
They had the joy of making their wonderful designs, which created a calm and
enjoyable afternoon.

A few days later, our pottery was out of the kiln and the residents received their
artwork, much to their delight and joy. We would like to say a massive thank you to
Joanna @kraftyshed for accommodating us.

Arts & Crafts

We also held an Arts & Crafts afternoon with Jackie, our volunteer, where residents
made their own trinket boxes. The outcomes were great and everyone had fun.

We have been concentrating on felting recently and creating these wonderful birds. 

Mother & Baby Spanish Singing

We recently had a super visit from a mother and toddlers group who came to sing
Spanish songs for our residents. This multi generational event was greatly enjoyed.

Burns Night

 
We celebrated Burns Night with bagpipes in the background with one of our
residents reading a poem called 'To a mouse' by Robert Burns. We all had a
traditional Haggis Dinner, known as a Burns Supper.

In the afternoon, some of the ladies enjoyed a pamper time with facials and
manicures.

Employee of the Month

Congratulations to Becca who is our Employee of the Month for January. Your hard
work and dedication are greatly appreciated by the residents, staff and relatives.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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